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These literacy units are
something I created and

started using in my
classroom.  I  had students

with significant
challenges and most were

non-readers .This is a
great way to expose all
students to some great

books.



This unit has 6 activities
to go with this book to

last a full week of
instruction.



This unit comes with a
storyboard.  

Storyboards are great for
ALL students to assist with

participation and
engagement in group

discussions.

Tips on how to use in the
unit!!



There is a circle map
looking at a nutcracker.  
There is an option that
only has correct answers
and one that has wrong
answers mixed in.



Students will label
parts of a nutcracker.
Suggestions for
differentiation are
included.



Students will sort toys
from the past and toys
played with today.



Label a map of
Toyland.



Students will complete a
Venn diagram of the
characters in the book
depending on if they
lived in Germany or in
Toyland.  There is a
color-coded option
included.  



Students will write a
story about meeting a
nutcracker.  This is an
errorless task and a
great way for students
to write a story
independently.



There is a video of the
book read aloud.  This is
a video from YouTube.



There are digital
versions of the
activities included.  
Students click and
drag the answers.

Make great independent learning centers



There are 2 sets, one that
includes differentiation using
color shown here. Mix and
match from both sets to
create the perfect set of
slides for each student.

Perfect for every learning level


